
Good morning, 

 

Sorry for the delay but here are some pictures from my ordination on July 18th at Zion 
Lutheran in Alexandria, MN. Shannon and I are so grateful for the support the Council of 
Lutheran Women gave to us while we were at the Seminary.  

 

Thank you, 

Matthew Lorenz 

 

My dad Gregory Lorenz is on the left and my uncle Tom Fischer is on the right.  



Matthew, Shannon and Evelyn Lorenz. 


